
From: Allen, Chris <callen@sfg.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/29/2013 11:17:23 AM
Subject: RE: Thursday

Looking forward to it.  We’ll meet you at MSA, 642 Meeting Street, at 10:30.
Planning on having:
Kate Shorter – Chief Academic Officer
Susan Miller – Chief Operating Office
Myself
Ben will stop by.
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2013 10:20 AM
 
To: Allen, Chris
 
Subject: Thursday
 
Chris,
 
                Just wanted to confirm for Thursday – does 10:30 still work on your end?
 
                It would be me, Valerie Sakimura, and Rachel Card from our side.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message including attachments, if any, is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. If you are the intended recipient, but do not wish to receive communications through this medium, please so advise the sender immediately. 
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